DE LONG PARCH

City of Long Beach

Legislation Text

File #: 11-0106, Version: 3

Recommendation to City Council to concur in recommendation of the Housing and Neighborhoods Committee to rename the community center at Cesar E. Chavez Park "The Jenny Oropeza Community Center."

The Housing and Neighborhoods Committee, at its meeting held Tuesday, march 22, 2011, considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Housing and Neighborhoods Committee to the City Council to rename the community center at Cesar E. Chavez Park "The Jenny Oropeza Community Center."

Approve recommendation.

COUNCILMAN DEE ANDREWS, CHAIR HOUSING AND NEIGHBORHOODS COMMITTEE